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Drumoyne Gardens, West Monkseaton

Whitley Bay, NE25 9DL

Tel: 0191 6432026 Fax: 0191 6432029 e-mail: office@langleyfirst.org.uk
Headteacher: Mr. T Jones

Monday 24th August 2020

Dear Reception children and parents,
I hope that you are all well and looking forward to starting your new school. We are really excited to meet you and see how smart you all look in your new uniforms.

As the end of last term was so different and didn’t allow us to let you come and see the classrooms and meeting the staff you will be with we had We had hoped to be able to let you come for a visit before you started properly. Unfortunately, you may have seen if you have walked past the school, we have been having quite a lot of work done on our roof and have had some water get into the building when we had all that heavy rain recently. This has made a bit of a mess so over the next week we are working really hard to make sure we can make the classrooms look amazing for when you come start. 

We are sad that we can’t see you before then and we really wanted you to be able to see what your classroom will be like.  So to help you, Miss Calboutin, Mrs Hastie and Mrs March have made a little video to remind you who they are and as soon as we have things looking how they should, we will take a video of the inside of school and most importantly your new classrooms for you to watch. This way you will know what to expect when you start at Langley.
I look forward to seeing you soon,

Mr. T Jones

Headteacher 
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